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Winter 
Crafts Fair 

The PTA are organising a 

Winter Craft Fair on Sunday December 
18th. This should be a fun filled family 
day out!  
Children can enjoy a disco, party 
games, face painting, arts and crafts, 

decorating muffins & much much 
more!  
We are expecting a very special 
guest...Santa...who will come with gifts 

for the boys and girls.  
We will also have a crafts area, where 
parents & friends can look at a variety 
of items on display including candles, 

jewellery, baked goods & lots more!  
Entrance is just €10 per family!  
So forget those Winter blues and come 
along and meet friends and sample the 
atmosphere of the Winter season. 

 
Can you help us with our Winter Fair? 
We need help with the following before 
the event: 

 Setting up Rooms 
 Getting Raffle Prizes 
 Contacting Crafts People 
 Making Santa’s Grotto 

 Making Outdoor Posters 
 Distributing leaflets in the 

community / shops 
 Baking food for cake stall 

We need help with the following during 

the event: 
 Door / entrance tickets 
 Selling Raffle tickets 
 Tea & coffee stall 

 Cake stall 
We also need people to help tidy up 
after the event.  
 

If you can help us with any of the 
above, please put your name on the 
Volunteer List in the office. Thanks   
 

Board of Management Parent Nominees 
Behrad Kalantari and Meher Rana were 
elected as our parent nominees to the 
Board of Management 

 
Science Week 
A video of our Science Week activities 
can be seen on our Facebook page! 

 
Thanksgiving 
Thanksgiving is celebrated 
tomorrow,Friday November 25th. 
 

Language of the Month: Lithuanian 
 
Frásaí na Seachtaine 
Next week’s Frása Na 

Seachtaine is; 
Cad is ainm duit? 
….is ainm dom! 
 

Jolly Phonics 
This week we have 
been learning the 
letters x, ch & sh. 

Please continue to work with your child 

and their sound book. It makes a BIG 
difference. Thanks  

 
Maths 

This week we have been 
learning about numbers 
& counting between 1 
and 5. We have done 

lots of oral maths games and 
activities. We can count forwards and 
backwards, order numbers properly and 
know how to make sets up to 5. 



Tyrrelstown Community Centre Ltd Shared Facility Executive 

Invites You to a Community Information Evening 

On Thursday 24th of November 2011 @ 8pm 

In Tyrrelstown Community Centre (Opposite Superquinn Store) 

 

The community information evening is intended to give an overview of 

the Tyrrelstown Community Centre and will give the community of 

Tyrrelstown an opportunity to nominate community representatives to 

the Shared Facility Executive (SFE) which is the board of directors that 

oversees the day to day management of the Community Facility. 

 

Expression of interest forms will also be available on the night for 

groups / individuals who would like to use the centre. e.g. 5-a-side 

soccer, cricket club, book club etc. 

 

For further information please contact 

Rowena Dunne (01) 8905108 

Denise |Grundy (01) 8906730 

 


